
 

Effective Monday, March 23, 2020 

Entry into State buildings and facilities is governed by DBM Screening Protocol.  

Anyone entering any MDOT SHA facility will be required to complete a short 

questionnaire prior to being allowed access.  The two questions are: 

 

1. Have you had any of the following new symptoms in the last seven days: fever or 

chills, cough (either new, or different than your usual cough), sore throat, shortness 

of breath, or any other flu-like symptoms? 

2. In the past week, do you know if you have been in close (less than 6 feet), prolonged 

contact (more than 2-3 minutes) with someone with fever, cough, shortness of 

breath, flu-like symptoms, or a diagnosis of COVID-19?   
 

A “YES" response to either question will result in your being denied access to the building for 

the health and well-being of you and your coworkers. Refusal to answer the questionnaire 

will result in access denial and may be the cause for disciplinary action. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding! 


